Media Release

council

2 October 2018

Help on offer for HSC students

Expert tips and study advice will be provided for free to support local students achieve
their best results.

Next month, a program of study sessions and teacher workshops will be run as part of
HSC Help at Narellan Library.

“Any helpful advice and study time could help reduce anxiety and pressure that students
feel at this important time in their education,” said Mayor Peter Sidgreaves.

“‘We want to support young people to reach their potential by providing services and
activities that will optimise their success in these exams,” Cr Sidgreaves said.

The Ironbark Room is dedicated for students to study each Wednesday evening until 10
November. Students can collect a past HSC exam from the front desk and study in exam
conditions.

HSC Tutor Week will offer students free 20-minute sessions on a range of subjects
including English, Geography, Legal Studies, Economics and Business Studies between
3pm and 5pm, 2-5 October. Students can book to meet a tutor individually or bring up to
three people for a free 20-minute session at Narellan Library.

Bookings are essential and can be done via the library website.
The library will stay open to allow for late night study and students to have access to
librarians and computer resources for the HSC Lock In, 5pm to 9pm, Tuesday 16 October.

Pizza will also be available for $5.

Narellan Library is also open on Sundays to provide more access during the lead up to the
HSC at 11am-3pm each Sunday, 23 September to 28 October.

For more information or to book, visit the Camden libraries website or call 4645 5039.
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